s Outlook

Fw: Confirmation from S.F. Police Community Foundation

From Ryan, Scott (POL) <Scott.Ryan@sfgov.org>
Date Tue 6/24/2025 1:58 PM
To Lopez Steven (POL) <steven.lopez1@sfgov.org>

Lieutenant Scott Ryan #734

San Francisco Police Department
Strategic Investigations Unit
Real Time Investigations Center
415-553-1434

From: Derick Brown <debrown@usfca.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 1:52 PM

To: Ryan, Scott (POL) <Scott.Ryan@sfgov.org>

Subject: Confirmation from S.F. Police Community Foundation

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from

untrusted sources.

Dear Lt. Ryan,

| hope this email finds you well.

The San Francisco Police Community Foundation is dedicated to support the San
Francisco Police Department. With that intent, the Foundation will help the Police
Department procure state-of-the-art equipment and technology to support and
expand the capabilities of the Real Time Investigations Center. In support of this
cause, a donation will be made from the Foundation exceeding 9.3 million dollars.

Thanks again for all that you do for our community and keep up the amazing work!

Warm regards,

Derick Brown
Board President
SF Police Community Foundation



